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C. Richard Cranwell, Esquire
Cranwell, Flora & Moore
40 Cedar Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
Vinton, VA 24179 TO F01A-82-402

Dear Mr. Cranwell:

This is in response to your letter dated August 24, 1982 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of Vepco's
application for approval of spent fuel routes with the safeguards
material removed.

A copy of the document is enclosed.

Sincerely,

/

. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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